
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
The Staff of the Missouri Public Service  ) 
Commission, ) 
 ) 
 Complainant, ) 
  ) 
 vs.  ) Case No. WC-2017-0200 
   ) 
Ridge Creek Water Company, LLC, ) 
Ridge Creek Development, LLC, and ) 
Michael Stoner and Denise Stoner, ) 
Individually,  ) 
   ) 
  Respondents. ) 
 
 

MOTION TO DISMISS 
 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Public Service Commission, by and through 

counsel, and hereby states as follows: 

 1. Staff filed its Complaint against Respondents on January 20, 2017, 

charging that Respondents failed to provide safe and adequate water service to their 

customers. 

 2. On May 3, 2017, the Commission appointed Terry Jarrett as interim 

receiver for Ridge Creek Water Company, LLC and Ridge Creek Development 

Company, LLC in Case No. WO-2017-0236. 

 3. The concerns that caused Staff to file the Complaint are resolved by the 

appointment of an interim receiver and no longer need to be pursued in this complaint 

case. 

 4. Staff now moves to dismiss its Complaint against Respondents,  

Case No. WC-2017-0200. 
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WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits this Motion to Dismiss for the 

Commission’s information and consideration and further requests that this matter be 

dismissed and the case be closed. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Marcella L. Forck 
Marcella L. Forck 
Missouri Bar Number 66098 
Associate Staff Counsel 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-4140 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
marcella.forck@psc.mo.gov 

 
 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the  
foregoing has been served, by hand delivery, electronic mail, or First Class United 
States Mail, postage prepaid, to all parties of record on the Service List maintained  
for this case by the Data Center of the Missouri Public Service Commission, on  
this 5th day of June, 2017.  
 

/s/ Marcella L. Forck 

mailto:marcella.forck@psc.mo.gov

